
NOTE:

When submitting your reimbursement 
form you must define whether you have 
purchased Curriculum or Courses. The 
Gardiner Scholarship defines each as 
follows: 

CURRICULUM:  A complete package 
of curriculum with all subjects  from 
one publisher. (I.e. Bob Jones University 
Press)

COURSES:  A mixture of different 
publishers for each course. With our 
customized package you will most likely 
use this option.  
 

 

BRIDGEWAY APPROVED PACKAGES

The Gardiner Scholarship will reimburse families for 
curriculum if they purchase our Elementary Customized 
package, Middle School Customized package, or High 
School Customized package. Below are the requirements 
you need to follow to receive reimbursement. 

NOTE: Due to low funding all approved Gardiner 
Scholarship applicants will be put on hold until 
sufficient funds are available. To check the status of 
scholarship please call: 904.595.6831.

REIMBURSEMENT FOR  
APPROVED CURRICULUM

1. Make sure you are already approved for the 
Gardiner Scholarship. If not, please visit the  
Step Up for Students website.   

2. Enroll with Bridgeway Academy and work with 
your Advisor to select curricula. 

3. Keep track of all receipts. The two receipts  
you will need are: 

      - Bridgeway’s payment receipt showing    
              you ordered the customized package. 
      -The packing slip in your curriculum               
        box proving that you used approved  
             curricula publishers.    

4. Submit a Reimbursement Request to the Gardiner 
Scholarship. Directions can be found in the  
Parent Handbook on page 10. 

WHAT IS THE GARDINER SCHOLARSHIP?
The Florida Gardiner Scholarship, also known as the PLSA Scholarship, is a 
grant given by Step Up for Students to help students with learning disabilities.  
Families can receive up to $10,000 per student if they qualify. 
 
Visit the Step Up for Students website to learn more. 

FLORIDA GARDINER SCHOLARSHIP

BRIDGEWAYACADEMY.COM | 800.863.1474

If you have any questions about how 
Bridgeway works with the Gardiner 

Scholarship, please contact a homeschool 
specialist at 800.863.1474.


